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From: Megan Schendel <ssmegss@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] In support for strong regulation of fracking waste water
 
Dear Clerk Davidson,
My name is Megan Schendel and I live in Albuquerque. I'm writing to express my hope that
regulation for fracking waste water will be very strong -that  we can keep this substance out of our
environment and out of our communities!
Fracking waste water should not be used for any other purpose. It should only be reused in other
fracking operations. 
It should not be 'recycled' into our drinking water or our agriculture or food production.
Regulations for this substance should be explicit, strong, and enforceable. 
Lastly, I am greatly concerned about the fracking industry's involvement in research on the safety of
reusing fracking water with NMSU. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
Sincerely, 
Megan Schendel 87112
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